
May 31, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Supplier, 

Please be advised that TRIUMPH has partnered with Supplier Soft to assist in gathering data from 
TRIUMPH’s supply base to support aerospace and government compliance requirements. During 
the year, you may receive an email with the display name ‘Triumph Group SCM Compliance’ with 
an originator email address of triumphgroup@suppliersoft.com. 

Please do not disregard this email. Email(s) will contain a survey required for completion to 
support government requirements such as: Conflict Minerals; Controlled Unclassified 
Information (CUI); and Small Business Reporting (SBR)/Annual Master Certification (AMC). 

Should you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact your TRIUMPH 
Buyer. 

We thank you in advance for your continued support ensuring compliance and delivery of 
quality products. 

Best Regards, 
TRIUMPH Supply Chain Management & Information Technology Compliance 

Deb Trailor 
Deb Trailor 
Sr. Director, Supply Chain Management 

Sonya Wickel 
VP, Information Technology & CISO 
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